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Wednesday 1st September 2021  
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Friday 26th November 2021 
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Welcome Back  

We would like to extend a big, warm welcome to the new pupils 

that have joined us in EYFS this week as well as a number of new 

staff.  

We hope that you have now read Mr Wilkes’ Welcome letter out-

lining Covid arrangements, the use of Class Dojo this year and the 

expectations for homework.  

 
 

Mrs Parrish has been teaching for 

24 years in a variety of schools in 

the Midlands but mostly in Sand-

well and Staffordshire. She has 

taught all year groups from nurse-

ry to year 6 but in recent years, 

she has taught mainly in years 3 

and 4. She will be teaching with 

Mrs Wilkes in  Class 4.  

 

Paula Goodwin has joined us at High-

fields as Office Manager. She has previ-

ous experience of working in a primary 

school and has spent the past 10 years at 

ERASMUS Darwin Academy, working as 

an Attendance Officer. 

Mrs Gallogly has joined our Year 1 team 

from another local primary school after 

working there for 17 years, mainly in 

EYFS. She has over 30 years experience in 

childcare.  

Thursday 30th September 

Photographer in for photographs of Highfields  

pupils only. 

https://www.parentpay.com/


 

Mr Jackson will be running the Brighton Marathon on Sunday 12th September 2021 to help raise money for Great Ormond  
Street Hospital Charity. 

The work they do to help children with serious illness and their families is amazing. Highfields saw Lillie Glover leave for  
high school in July whose battle and recovery from a serious illness was supported incredibly by the hospital. It was bril-
liant to watch her health improve dramatically over time at our school. This may not have been possible without the 
work Great Ormond Street do.  
 

If you’d like to support Mr Jackson’s fundraising you can do so by 

visiting his Just Giving page  

https://www.justgiving.comfundraising/

adam-jackson31 

 

 

AVFC After School Club  

The after school club will not begin until 20th September onwards. More details to follow to follow 

at a later date. 

Please keep the path way down to the Key Stage 2 gate clear in the morning so that the children are 

able to walk in to school safely.  A few children have walked down the grassy bank in order to get in 

to school because of the congestion. This will become a safety issue as the weather deteriorates.  

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
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